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Mid -America Woodcarvers Association  

NEWSLETTER  
WŀƴǳŀǊȅ  нлмр 

From the President: 

Itõs hard to believe that 2014 has come and gone, and it hardly feels as if a year has passed since I put to-
gether the last Doane registration packet/newsletter.  
 
I must admit it, is a privilege to be one of the first to see this yearõs projects. We have some new instructors, 
and many returning instructors, there is definitely something for everyone available. I would like to remind 
everyone that you will be mailed the February newsletter, even if you usually receive it by e-mail. We do this 
annually so that everyone receives a printed version of the registration. Keep in mind that many Doane clas-
ses fill quickly, so the sooner you send in your registration, the more likely you are to get your first choice of 
classes. Please be sure to read through class descriptions carefully so you choose the class you really want.  
 
I would like to remind everyone again that we have a new mailing address: 
 

Mid -America Woodcarvers Association, Inc. 
P.O. Box 540314, Omaha, NE 68114 

 
To prevent delays in processing new memberships, membership renewals and Doane registrations, please 
make sure all correspondence is sent to this new address to prevent any delays in processing. 
 
If you have suggestions for the club, the website or for the newsletter, please email them to us. Send emails 
to midamericawoodcarvers@midamericawoodcarvers.com. 
 
As I recover from the flu, I appreciate my health more than ever, so my wish for everyone for the New Year 
is good health. I look forward to seeing you all at club, weather permitting, and at Doane this summer. 
 
Maria 

/ƭǳō hŶŎŜǊǎ   -  aŀǊƛŀ  aǳƭƘŜǊƛƴ - tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ             wƛŎƘ ²ŀƎƴŜǊ - мǎǘ ±t tW 5ǊƛǎŎƻƭƭ - нƴŘ ±t 

{ƘŜǊǊȅ [ŀ¢ŜƴŘǊŜǎǎŜ - IƻƴƻǊŀǊȅ DŜƴŜǊŀƭ {ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ       WǳŘȅ bȅƎŀǊŘ - wŜŎƻǊŘƛƴƎ {ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ     YŜƴ Yǳƭǘ - ¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊ  

.ƻŀǊŘ aŜƳōŜǊǎΥ   5Ŝƴƴȅ wƻǳǊƪŜΣ [ŀǊǊȅ tǳǘƴŀƳΣ aƛƪŜ IŀǿƪƛƴǎΣ ¢ƻƳ tŀǎƪŀŎƘΣ ŀƴŘ WŜũ ²ŜǎǘŜǊŬŜƭŘ 

aŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇΥ YŜƴ Yǳƭǘ   ²ƻǊƪǎƘƻǇǎΥ [ŀǊǊȅ tǳǘƴŀƳ   [ƛōǊŀǊȅΥ .ŀǊō {ǘŜƛƴŜǊ 

¢ƻƻƭ aŀƴŀƎŜǊǎΥ YŜƴ !ǊƳǎōǳǊȅ   IƛǎǘƻǊȅΥ  {ŀƴŘȅ CƭƻǊŀƭ   IƻǎǇƛǘŀƭƛǘȅΥ {ŀƴŘȅ CƭƻǊŀƭ 
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wƛƊ ǎŀǿƴ Cƭŀǘ {ŀǿƴ 

aȅ ŦǊƛŜƴŘ wƛŎƘ aŀƘŀŎŜƪ ƘƻǎǘŜŘ ŀ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ƻƴ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ŀ ŎƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ƻǊƴŀƳƳŜƴǘΦ ¢ƘŜ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ǿŀǎ Ŧǳƭƭ ŀƴŘ 

 ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ōȅ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ǿƘƻ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǘŜŘ Φ ¢Ƙŀƴƪǎ ǘƻ wƛŎƘ ŦƻǊ ǘŜŀŎƘƛƴƎΦ wƛŎƘ ŘƻƴŀǘŜŘ ǘƘŜ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ŦŜŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ /ƘǳǊŎƘΦ 

Happy NEW YEAR!!!!!  

I want to personally wish all of you a Wonderful and Prosperous NEW YEAR  

 

Club Calendar 
 

  

January 2015 

January 3, 2015 ï MAWA Club Meeting 

 

January 17, 2015 ï MAWA Club Meeting 

 

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǎǝƭƭ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǿƛƭƭƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǘŜŀŎƘ ŀ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ ŎƭŀǎǎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǎǘŜǇ ǳǇ ŀƴŘ ǘŜŀŎƘ ŀ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ŦƻǊ ǳǎΦ 



New Club Mailing Address & Snowbirds 

P.O. Box 540314, Omaha, NE 68114 

If  you have a winter address, please be sure to let us know so we can mail you the February 

newsletter to your current address. 

midamericawoodcarvers@midamericawoodcarvers.com 

tW 5ǊƛǎŎƻƭƭΩǎ  ƭƛƴŜǳǇ ƻŦ {ŀƴǘŀΩǎ 

tW 5ǊƛǎŎƻƭƭΩǎ ōƛƎ Wƻƭƭȅ {ŀƴǘŀΣ L ƎŜǘ ǇŀǊǝŀƭ ŎǊŜŘƛǘ ǎƛƴŎŜ L ǎǳǇπ

ǇƭƛŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǿƻƻŘΧΧΧΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ǎǘŀǊǘŜŘ ƻǳǘ ŀǎ ŀƴ у · у ·мс ōƭƻŎƪ 

ƻŦ ōŀǎǎǿƻƻŘ ƛǘ ƛǎ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŀƴ ƛƳǇǊŜǎǎƛǾŜ ŎŀǊǾƛƴƎΦ 

5Ŝŀƴ tŀǳƭǎŜƴΩǎ {ŀƴǘŀ ƻũŜǊƛƴƎǎΣ DǊŜŀǘ Wƻō 5Ŝŀƴ 

Show and Share  
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5ǊȅƛƴƎ /ǊŀŎƪ 

¢ƘŜ нлмр DǊŜǘƴŀ ²ƻƻŘŎŀǊǾŜǊǎ wŜǘǊŜŀǘ 

ƘǧǇΥκκƎǊŜǘƴŀǿƻƻŘŎŀǊǾŜǊǎǊŜǘǊŜŀǘΦŎƻƳκ 

CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ рΣ сΣ т Σ у нлмр 

9ŀǎǘŜǊƴ bŜōǊŀǎƪŀ п-I /ŜƴǘŜǊ 

нмрнл ²Φ IƛƎƘǿŀȅ ом DǊŜǘƴŀ b9 сулну 

CƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻ /ƻƴǘŀŎǘ 

WƻƘƴ wƻōōƛƴǎ  
tƘƻƴŜΥ олуΦносΦоолт 
9ƳŀƛƭΥ ƧǊƻōōоϪƘƻǘƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ     

aŀǊȅ wƻōōƛƴǎ ŀǘΥ 
tƘƻƴŜΥ олуΦснтΦппор 
9ƳŀƛƭΥ ƳŜǊƻōōƛƴǎмфпнϪȅŀƘƻƻΦŎƻƳ 

As a side note I look forward to this every year. It is a great time and I really enjoy see-

ing old friends and making new ones every year. It also often times reminds me that 

spring is right around the corner and soon the cold will be gone and warmer weather 

will be upon us. It is a nice break from the doldrums of winter, and has always been a 

great time of good instruction, wonderful food and great fellowship. If you havenõt been 

you really deserve to give it a try. If you have been there before I will no doubt see you 

back there again because you know what a great time it is.  George  

 



²Ŝƭƭ L ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ōǳǎȅ ŎŀǊǾƛƴƎ {ŀƴǘŀΩǎ ōǳǘ ǘƘŀǘ Ƙŀǎ ŀƭƭ ōŜŜƴ ŘƻƴŜΣ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛǇǎ ǇƛŎƪŜŘ ǳǇΣ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǇŀƛƴǝƴƎ ǎǳǇǇƭƛŜǎ Ǉǳǘ 

ŀǿŀȅΦ L ǇǊƻōŀōƭȅ ǿŜƴǘ ƻǾŜǊōƻŀǊŘ ŀǎ ǳǎǳŀƭΣ ōǳǘ Ƴȅ ōǳŘŘȅ tW ǎŀȅǎ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ōŜǧŜǊ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƻ ƪŜŜǇ ŀǘ ƛǘΦ {ƻ L ƘŀǾŜ ǘǊƛŜŘ ǘƻ 

ƪŜŜǇ ŀǘ ƛǘ ƴƻǘ ǎǳǊŜ ƛŦ L Ǝƻǘ ōŜǧŜǊ ōǳǘ L ŘƛŘ ŦƻǊ ǎǳǊŜ ƎŜǘ ǉǳƛŎƪŜǊΦ ¢ƘŜǎŜ Ǝǳȅǎ ǿƛƭƭ ǎƻƻƴ Ƨƻƛƴ ǘƘŜ {ŀƴǘŀΩǎ ŦǊƻƳ нлмо ƛƴ ǘƘŜǊŜ 

ƻƴƭȅ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ǇƭŀŎŜΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘƭȅ ƛǎ ŀ ōƻȄ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ōŀǎŜƳŜƴǘΦ ¦DI L ƳŜŀƴ ǿƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ ƘŜŎƪ ŀǊŜ ȅƻǳ ǎǳǇǇƻǎŜŘ ǘƻ Řƻ ǿƛǘƘ 

ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜǎŜ ǘƘƛƴƎǎΦ {Ŝƭƭ ǘƘŜƳ ƛŘŜŀƭƭȅΣ L ǘƘƛƴƪ ŜǾŜǊȅ ŎŀǊǾŜǊ L ƪƴƻǿ Ƙŀǎ ǘƘŜ ǎŀƳŜ ƛǎǎǳŜΦ {ƻ L ǿƛƭƭ ƪŜŜǇ ŎŀǊǾƛƴƎ ŎŀǳǎŜ ǘƘŀǘΩǎ 

ǿƘŀǘ L ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ŘƻΦ ¢ƘŜǎŜ Ǝǳȅǎ ǿƛƭƭ ŬƴŘ ŀ ƘƻƳŜ ŀǘ ǎƻƳŜ ǇƻƛƴǘΦ tŜǊƘŀǇǎ ŀ ōŀǊǘŜǊ ǎȅǎǘŜƳ ƻƴŜ ŎŀǊǾƛƴƎ  ŦƻǊ ŀ ǘŀƴƪ ƻŦ ƎŀǎΣ ƻǊ 

ŀ ōŀƎ ƻŦ ƎǊƻŎŜǊƛŜǎΣ ƛǘ ŎƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ǘƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ ōƛƎ ǘƘƛƴƎ .ŀǊǘŜǊōŀȅΧΧΦΦ ¸ƻǳ ƘŜŀǊŘ ƛǘ ƘŜǊŜ ŬǊǎǘΦ 

 

A Parting Shot  

Well  its that time of year again, time to ring out the old year and ring in the new. I am 

not really a big New Years resolution type of guy. I always laugh at the gym I go to, it is 

super busy after New Years then people lose the resolution will and by end of February  

empty. So I guess I donõt make promises I canõt keep, even to myself. So I will start my year 

off with a wish that all of you have a safe and wonderful New Year in 2015. We all share 

a common bond the bond of woodcarving and all of the carvers I have met are great 

folks. My other big thing I want to do is try again this year to practice  doing random 

acts of kindness. It always makes me feel good to do it and hopefully makes a difference 

in someone else's life. The great thing is no matter how it is received by someone else I 

feel better and it makes me happy inside. In the end life really is a journey and how you 

treat the folks you meet along the way is part of that journey. So again have a wonderful 

and safe New Years celebration and I will  see some of you at Gretna in February. George  


